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NCSLA Board Member Teri L. Quimby (MI Commission)  

Receives NALCP 2017 Best Practices Award  
 

October 25, 2017 – Commissioner Teri L. Quimby of the Michigan Liquor Control Commission, and current 

2nd Vice-President of the National Conference of State Liquor Administrators, was awarded the 2017 Best 

Practices Award by the National Association of Licensing Compliance Professionals at the NALCP Annual 

Conference in San Diego, California last week.   The Award was presented for Extraordinary Innovation, 

Dedication and Leadership.   “I am honored to receive this award by this prestigious Association.  I am 

committed to creating dialogue and resolving issues.  Keeping compelling state interests in mind, such as 

preventing sales to minors and intoxicated individuals, protection of consumers, and collection of state taxes, 

I am firmly committed to trying to get to positive resolution of an issue whenever possible.”   Keith Burt, 

President of NCSLA, stated: “The NCSLA leadership team is comprised of highly regarded and 

accomplished regulators, and I am privileged to serve on the board with members like Commissioner 

Quimby.  I congratulate her on this significant award and recognition.” 

 

The National Association of Licensing and Compliance Professionals (“NALCP”) is a non-profit 

organization comprised of in-house hospitality licensing and compliance professionals specializing in on and 

off premises retail liquor licensing. Formed in 2006, NALCP is the first and only organization of its kind to 

provide services, support and networking on behalf of the hospitality industry’s in-house liquor licensing 

professionals. NALCP members include licensing professionals from various industries including 

restaurants, entertainment venues, hotels, grocery and other retail services.  

 

Commissioner Teri L. Quimby was appointed in 2011 by Governor Snyder.  

She is one of three commissioners with responsibility for administering the 

provisions of the Michigan Liquor Control Code relating to licensing, 

purchasing, enforcement, merchandising, and distribution of alcoholic 

beverages.  Also, these commissioners constitute the agency’s appellate board. 

 

Commissioner Quimby has an extensive background in state and local 

government, has acquired considerable regulatory experience in environmental, 

utility, commerce issues, and alcoholic beverage issues, and has been licensed to 

practice law in Michigan and Illinois for over 25 years. As a graduate of 

Michigan State University’s James Madison College (with a major in Justice, 

Morality and Constitutional Democracy, and a minor in German) and Western 

Michigan University’s Cooley Law School, she is committed to the pursuit of 

good public policy. 
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